
REFUSE HAULERS 

A notarized application is required with a fee of $150.00 per vehicle 
per year. The vehicles must have a current inspection from the 
County Health Department and City Inspection and evidence of 
current insurance coverage. If the business is located within the city 
limits, a business registration is also required. A General Receipt is 
written with the original to the customer and a copy for our records. 

A copy of the application, the insurance certificate and inspection 
sheets are retained. A copy of the receipt can be attached to the 
copy of the application which will indicate the date, amount paid, and 
receipt number. These items are filed in the Clerk's office. 

The City Attorney reviews the application, then Governmental 
Services is notified the item is to be placed on the Council Agenda. A 
notation should be made indicating when Governmental Services is 
notified. 

After Council approval, the license is typed which the City Clerk, and 
Mayor must sign. The Mayor also signs the original application. The 
original license and copy of the application are sent to the applicant; 
the original application, a copy of the license and all other documents 
received are filed. The new expiration date is noted in the license 
book. 

For further information, see Ordinance Nos. 350, 350-B and 350-C 
and Chapter 7, Article 2 of the City Code. 


